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7th February 2022 

 
Dear Year 1/2 Parents and Carers 
 
Year 1/2 Visit to Mother Shipton’s Cave  

 
The children in Years 1 and 2 will be visiting Mother Shipton’s Cave on Wednesday 
8th June 2022. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £10.50 per child, which covers the cost of the coach, entry 
to Mother Shipton’s and a guided tour.  Please pay via ParentPay by Friday 8th April. 
PLEASE NOTE: IF INSUFFICIENT PAYMENTS ARE RECEIVED THEN THIS TRIP 
WILL NOT BE ABLE TO GO AHEAD. 
 
Please ensure children are appropriately dressed in school uniform, sensible shoes 
and a suitable coat on the day of the visit.   
 
Year 1 will set off from school at 9.15am and arrive back at school in time for lunch.  
Year 2 will set off from school at 10.30am and will be provided with a packed lunch 
by the school canteen. Please ensure your child brings their water bottle to school on 
the day of the trip. 
 
Please note, we do not require any parent helpers on this trip.   
 
Please confirm whether you would like your child to attend the trip by completing the 
form at the link below by Monday 14th February: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/H5J34QcXBG 
 

Many Thanks 
 
 
Laura McAuley 
Year 1/2 Phase Leader 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/H5J34QcXBG

